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Addendum #1 
ITN #29-23, Single Stream Recycling Processing 

March 9, 2023 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on Invitation to Negotiate #29-23, Single Stream Recycling 
Processing.    
 

Question 1:  In an effort to ensure a well-researched and thorough bid submittal, can the 
due date be extended two weeks? 

Answer to Question 1:  The City has decided to extend the due date until 10:00AM, Local 
Time, Friday, April 14, 2023.  To ensure all questions are answered in a timely manner, all 
questions pertaining to this solicitation must be received no later than April 4, 2023.   
 
 
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


